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NOTICE

The Student Induction Program for all newly admitted Ist Year PG students (including CCAE) will be
held on 22nd September 2025 (Monday) at Vivekananda Sabhagriha.

The Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Dipak Kumar Kar, has kindly consented to inaugurate the program.
Schedule:

e Arts & Commerce: 12:00 Noon —2:00 PM
« Science: 3:00 PM -5:00 PM

All concerned students are requested to attend the program positively.
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